
 
 “Stinky Boot” Award 

 

Field work for most biologists provides sanity.   For a majority of our trips, everything 

goes as planned and without incident.   However, there are times when things just don’t 

work out correctly and later on we can laugh about it.  The “Stinky Boot” award 

recognizes the most outrageous behavior of any fisheries student or professional in the 

year subsequent to the chapters’ annual meeting.  Tell us your own tale or provide one for 

someone else (1 page or less).   The winner of this prestigious award will receive a 

beautiful stinky boot traveling award to proudly display in his or her office. 
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